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O. W. DIXON, JR.

nue.Yo',*.ErYou. March 17, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50/395
Operating License No. NPF-12
Model D3 Steam Generator Modification

Dear Mr. Denton:

On March 16, 1983, South Carolina Electric and Gas Company
(SCE&G) became aware of an NRC Staff concern that the
program for modification of the steam generators did not
mention Quality Assurance (QA) application. This letter
serves to inform you that the steam generator modification
program will be performed in accordance with the provisions
of SCE&G's QA program as described in the Virgil C. Summer
Nuclear Station Final Safety Analysis Report, Section 17.2.

. If you have any questions, please let us know.
Very truly yours,

O. W. i xo n , . .
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